
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Bell, Director, BSEED  
Through: Councilmember Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health and Safety 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 
relative to 

Date:    10/17/2022 
RE:       Questions Regarding Munoz Realty   

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please see attached  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Santana Hill    

Position: Chief of Staff, Santana.hill@detroitmi.gov  
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